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(A MORE EXCELLENT WAY

TERM 3: THURSDAY 10
AUGUST 2017

PRINCIPAL'S
TOURS

COME AND SEE THE COLLEGE
IN ACTION ON A NORMAL
SCHOOL DAY
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TOURS COMMENCE
AT 9AM ON
* & September
13 September
¢ 20 September
® 11 October
18 October
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PRINCIPAL'S TOURS

Word of mouth is our greatest source of referral

Our Principal, Mr Ross Whelan, will be conducting special tours in September and October for
families who are considering Thomas Hassall Anglican College for the education of their children.

As 'word of mouth' is our most common way in which families hear about the College, may we ask
you to help spread the word? This is a unique chance for families to meet with the Principal
during Terms 3 and 4 and see the College in action on a normal school day.

Bookings are essential - please follow the link on our website www.thac.nsw.edu.au
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